
St. Patrick’s Class have had a busy half term.  We 

had a virtual author visit from Emily Dodd and had to 

solve clues from her Crime Squirrels Investigators 

books to work out who had stolen the acorns.  Emily 

taught us a song with actions and a rap to go with the 

book.  

 

We then went on a trip down to the beach.  Our 

science learning on senses helped us to think of what 

we could see, hear, smell and touch at the beach.  We 

brought our ideas back to school with us and used 

them to describe a beach setting for our new literacy 

unit of work.  In art we have been learning about 



sculptures so we decided to work together and make 

some sand sculptures.  Can you guess what we 

created? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


